 Green leafy vegetables (spinach, kale,
lettuce, arugula): daily servings.
 Other vegetables: 1-5 servings a day (the
depression diet called for 5). Tomatoes are
encouraged.
 Nuts and seeds: Five servings a week. Best
sources are walnuts, almonds; flax, chia and
hemp seeds.
 Berries: Two or more servings a week. The
depression diet recommends 3 servings of
fruit daily, while the memory diet focused
just on berries. Olives are permitted.
 Beans: At least three servings a week. Good
options include chickpeas, lentils, baked
beans, kidney beans, and edamame.
 Whole grains: 3-8 servings a day
 Fish: 1-2 servings a week, especially oily fish
like salmon, tuna, sardines, caviar, mussels.
 Poultry (chicken, turkey): 2-3 serving/week.
Best to remove the skin.
 Olive oil: Use it as your main cooking oil
(about 3 tab/day). Extra virgin preferred.
 Wine: One small glass a day (about 1/3-2/3
metric cup). Drink water with the wine and
don’t drink on an empty stomach. Avoid
alcohol if taking sedatives or sleep
medicines. People with past addictions or
sleep problems may need to avoid wine).
 Fried, fast food, and processed food: Max
than one serving a week.

 Desserts, sodas, sweets: Less than five
servings a week.
 Red meat: Less than four servings a week,
favor lean red meats.
 Butter, margarine: Less than 1 tablespoon
daily.
 Cheese: Less than one serving a week (the
depression diet allowed a 1-3 servings a day
of hard cheese, feta, or ricotta).
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